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WYOMING PUBLIC CEMETERY 
NOTICE OF FILING OF A NEW BY-LAW 

May 9th, 2024 
 

By-law 34 of 2024 being a by-law to provide for the management and control of the 
Wyoming Public Cemetery and all inactive cemeteries in the Town of Plympton-

Wyoming has been endorsed by Plympton-Wyoming Council and has been filed with 
the Registrar of the Funeral, Burial, and Cremation Services Act, 2002, for approval.  

 
By-law 67 of 2022 will remain in effect until such a time that the registrar has approved 

By-law 34 of 2024.  
 

Any person who wishes to review the By-law or make a copy of the said By-law may 
do so at the Town of Plympton-Wyoming municipal office during regular business 

hours: 
546 Niagara Street, Wyoming, Ontario 
Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Or online at https://www.plympton-wyoming.com/notices/ 
 
 

Any person who wishes to make submissions relating to By-law 34 of 2024 may do so 
by contacting the Registrar or the Town of Plympton-Wyoming:  

 
Registrar, Funeral, Burial and Cremation Services Act, 2002  
Bereavement Authority of Ontario  
info@thebao.ca  
647-483-2645 or 1-844-493-6356 

 
Ella Flynn 
Executive Assistant – Deputy Clerk 
Town of Plympton-Wyoming 
eflynn@plympton-wyoming.ca 
519-845-3939 x. 106 
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